
 

 

 

Press Release 

Saltash Town Council confirm Playparks match funding. 

Saltash Town Council have confirmed match funding for playparks in the town for local 

community organisations. To be eligible playparks must be in Saltash, free and 

accessible to all to use. 

The Friends of Summerfields Park have recently been successful in applying for match 

funding of £10,000 from the Town Council for the playpark in Summerfields, Saltash. 

Any community groups looking for advise can contact the Guildhall for assistance. 

Any interested community groups can find the policy and how to apply on the Town 

Council’s website. https://www.saltash.gov.uk/grants.php  


